
Recreation, particularly outdoors, is one of the best things about living in Oregon.  The current 

law in Oregon is making it harder and more expensive for organizations to sanction and put on events in 

our state.  HB 3140 will make Oregon competitive with other western states and enrich our 

opportunities to enjoy the outdoors and recreate with friends and neighbors. 

I have been helping to organize bicycle events in Oregon for 25 years.  Insurance is the critical 

item that gives us access to public and private land for these events.  The rising costs of this insurance 

increases our costs which can limit who can participate. 

Thanks, Jonathan Myers, 35+ year resident of Oregon and promoter of outdoor bicycle events 


